
Dear Parents, Friends and Families,
 
After all the preparations for Mazey Day and then the event itself you will have to excuse us
for a slightly late newsletter for last week! 

What an absolutely amazing turn out from Pensans School this weekend – I can’t thank
enough all the children and parents who supported the parade on Saturday. Everyone
looked great in their greens and blues and the Lighthouse really did shine a light on what a
great team Pensans are when the whole school and family community pull together. I was
only sorry that I couldn’t be part of it as I was at a family wedding. I did manage to catch up
with the staff and saw lots of parents and children later on in the afternoon and yesterday at
Quay Fair. Big shout out to the Johnson family for all their efforts in getting our image
designed, made and transported (with help from the children) There are some great photos
on our Facebook Page: 

https://www.facebook.com/reel/443574445307986

Although, we are approaching the end of term there is still lots of exciting activities ahead in
school and important learning to complete before the summer holidays. Unfortunately, our
attendance seems to have dipped recently so please do make sure that you notify the school
office if your child is absent for any reason. It is really important that the children finish their
curriculum for this year so that they are well prepared for their next class. 

Tomorrow whilst our Y6s are at their new secondary schools all other year groups will be
having a transition session with their new class teachers in their new classroom! This is a
lovely opportunity to meet new class mates and also get to know the new teacher.

Next week is the summer residential for our older children – so lots of early nights and rest
this week so everyone is full of energy for the trip next week (5.30a.m departure on
Monday!)

Have a good week all!

Niki Ambrose

Headteacher
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Cape Class Cohen For doing exceptional well with his patterns.

Gwenver Class Theo For doing exceptionally well with his patterns.

Godrevy Class Louis For his creativity and determination in his Art and writing.

Gwithian Class Erika For working hard to make positive choices at the end of the week.

Porthcurno Class Aiva For her perseverance and commitment in Maths. As a result, Aiva
has made some excellent progress! Well done!

Porthminster
Class Ella For amazing progress with her learning in Phonics. Well done!

Sennen Class
Millie
Josh

Geographer of the Week.
For his resilience and carrying on despite being in a cast for the last

few weeks.

A massive shout out to Team
Pensans and the Pensans

Community for making Mazey Day
2024 a magical memory-making day

for all of the children. 

It is such an amazing experience for
them and as a community we are

SO, SO lucky to have the Golowan
Festival on our doorsteps.

Pensans School will always have
the community at the heart of its
ethos and vision for our children

and their friends and families.

Class Stars of the Week 

Headteacher’s
Special
Award



Monday 24th June 2024 - Friday 28th June 2024

1st Place:  Godrevy 93.33% 

2nd Place:  Gwithian 92.67%

3rd Place:  Sennen 92.58%

Our school target 
for attendance is 97%

Attendance 

“If your child is absent from school without authorisation, you will be
committing an offence under the Education Act 1996. We may submit a

request to Cornwall Council for a Penalty Notice to be issued, in
accordance with Sections 444A and 444B of the said Act. Penalty

Notices are issued per liable parent, per child and each carry a fine of
£60 if paid within 21 days or £120 if paid after this but within 28 days.
Failure to pay the Penalty Notice may result in legal action. Absence

not authorised by the school may result in a prosecution in the
Magistrates’ Court under Section 444(1) or Section 444(1A) of the

Education Act 1996, leading to a fine of up to £2,500 and/or a custodial
sentence. Cornwall Council may also apply for the costs incurred in

taking the matter to Court.”

Transition Days

**Tuesday July 2nd Year 6s at their
new secondary school for the day**

Tuesday 2nd July Nursery to Year 5
with new teacher between 9:00am-
11:00am 

 Monday 15th July 
Nursery to Year 5 with new teacher
2:00-3:00pm

Dates for your diary... Breakfast Club

For working parents, Breakfast
Club starts at 8am in the school

hall. For all other children,
Breakfast Club starts at 8:15am. It
will only be served until 8.30am,
as we need to pack away and get

ready for learning to begin.
For all other children the

classroom doors will open as
usual at 8:40am.

Thank you. Mrs. Pellow and Mrs.
N. Simpson-Edmands


